
 

  

 
 

 
Tel: 01980 623407 
E-mail: admin@stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk 
www.stonehenge.wilts.sch.uk 
 
Co-Headteachers 
Mrs C. A. Dean B.A. (Hons), NPQH 
Mr. N. D. Roper B.Sc., NPQH 

 HOLDERS ROAD  
 AMESBURY 
 SALISBURY 
 WILTSHIRE SP4 7PW 
 
 
 

 
THE STONEHENGE SCHOOL 
 
FKS/LMT 
 
6th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
It was lovely to see so many parents at the Year 8 Parents Evening and we hope you 
found the evening useful. 
 
On Thursday 12th May you have another opportunity to come into school and find out 
about the options process. Students have already had information in assemblies but this 
evening gives parents the chance to talk to individual Departments about the courses they 
offer. The evening will run from 16.00 - 18.00 with time to listen to Mrs Dean, speak 
about the options process, as well as an opportunity to drop into 4 different Departments. 
There will also be staff on hand, including Mrs Turnock from the SEN Department to 
address general concerns about the process and starting GCSES 
 
Mrs Dean’s talks will be held in the Main Hall in Lower School whereas the Departments 
will all be based in Upper School. There will be students from Year 10 who will be able to 
assist you find the classrooms.  
 
The timings of the evening are as follows: 

  
Time 25 Minutes with Mrs Dean the 

Headteacher. 
 20 Minute slots to meet Departments in 

Upper School . 
1600  Main Hall   16.15 
    16.35 
    16.55 
    17.15 
    17.35 
17.40  Main Hall (repeat of earlier session)    
  
You will find a Map of where you will find the various subjects attached to this email. We 
very much look forward to welcoming you on Thursday. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs F K Staker 
Assistant Headteacher 
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